Valerie Hale
E

Tompkins, Marcus D <marcus.tompkins@kroger.com>

From:

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 1:22 PM

To: Valerie Hale

Subject: RE: Certificate of Compliance

Attachments: 02600599 Wine Retail Food Store Cert Application.pdf

Good Morning Valerie,

Attached is the new 2018 Wine Retail Food Store Cert Application, If you have any question, comments, or concerns
please reply to this message.

Thank you!

From: Valerie Hale [mailto:valerie.hale@crossvilletn.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 12:44 PM

To: Tompkins, Marcus D <marcus.tompkins@kroger.com>
Subject: Certificate of Compliance

Hello-
Thank you for your inquiry regarding Certificate of Compliance for Kroger. Please submit the same form with a

background check as you did in 2015, The deadline for the next City Council meeting is February 26.———————-" > - -

Respectfully,

Vadevie Hale, CMC
City Clerk

City of Crossville

392 North Maiwn Street
Crossville,; TN 38555
931-456-5680 (phone)
931-484-7713 (fax)

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
information that is confidential and protected by law from unauthorized disclosure. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure or distribution is prohibited. if you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and

destroy all copies of the eriginal message.




